
February 2023 

Year 1 

Yesterday, our Year 1 children ended their castles topic with a medieval day. During the 

day, they dressed up as medieval characters and completed many exciting activities 

which included trying to free a princess from the ice. The children also prepared their 

own food for a banquet in the hall at the end of the day. 

 

                             

 

 

                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                                          


